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END OF TERM - This term will end next Friday 15th December and 

children may be collected at the normal time of 3.15pm. The new term 

will start for children on Tuesday 2nd January 2024. 

 

WELL DONE SCHOOL CHOIR! The school choir performed 

magnificently as the Whitchurch Village Christmas Light Switch On! With 

a visit from Santa, a performance from the Salvation Army band and mince 

pies, the Whitchurch school choir topped off a magical evening. Well done 

to Miss Knight and Mrs Champion for co-ordinating the choir with such 

expertise! 

 

 
 

READING CAFÉ: Our first reading café was a roaring success! Tea, 

biscuits and books made for a delightful afternoon, and I enjoyed reading a 

story! Thank you to Miss Ponting for organising the first of many to come! 

 

   
 

 

  

KS1 NATIVITY – 
Tickets are still available 

on Parentpay! 

Dress rehearsal will take 

place on Monday 11th 

December, please ensure 

all  

costumes are in school. 

Parent/Carer 

Performance: Tuesday 

12th December at 2am 

Parent/Carer 

Performance: 

Wednesday 13th 

December at 10am 

CHRISTMAS 

PARTIES – Thursday 

14th December  

Children may wear non-

uniform or Christmas 

jumpers  

for the parties in school 

however, they will be 

going  

outside and so must be 

dressed appropriately for 

the  

weather. No accessories 

please (as they get lost) 

and  

please ensure children’s 

clothing is named. 

Thank you 

CHRISTMAS 

DINNER – Wednesday 

13th December –KS2 - 

Please ensure your 

dinner money account is 

in credit. Children in 

KS1 will receive a free 

lunch as part of the 

Government scheme. 

BREAKFAST WITH 

SANTA! The big man 

will be coming over the 

next two weeks! Don’t 

miss it! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS CAROL CONCERT: NEW! Our  

Christmas Carol Concert will take place on the 

playground afterschool on Friday 8th December.  

This will operate in the same way as our barbecues: 

Children will leave site with parents/carers (please  

wait in the carpark so we know all children are safely 

with an adult), we will then reopen the gate! Join us 

for Christmas songs, mincepies and treats, 

alongside the PTA RAFFLE. Look at these prizes! 

 

A MESSAGE FROM BUPA DENTAL CARE, WHITCHURCH: 

We have NHS funded dental spaces for children only. If you would like a free space for your child, please 

contact us through our website, or simply pop in! 

A MESSAGE FROM CHRIST CHURCH CATHEDRAL SCHOOL, AND OUR DOJO MESSAGES: 

    

THIS WEEK’S PRAISE AND SHOWCASE WINNERS: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  


